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ATTENTION SENIORS:
IT IS NOT TOO EARLY TO START

APPLYING FOR SCHOLARSHIPS! YOU CAN
FIND ALL SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

BY USING THE QR CODE:   

 Review the student services flyer to locate your school counselor. 

Message from YOUR School Counselors
We hope your school year is off to a  S.T.R.O.N.G. start. There have been a few

changes to counselors’ caseloads to better serve your academic, social & emotional,
and college & career needs. Use the QR Code to schedule an appointment.

November 6-10 is National School
Psychologist Week! We are thankful for

Ms. Jackson-Small and her service to
the Wildcat Family for over a decade! 

Interested in participating in
Group Counseling? Have your
parent complete the form. 

Holidays and Breaks: No School for Students
November 7: Parents & Caregiver Conference 

November 13-Diwali
November 22-24 Thanksgiving Break 

Please be sure to check your grades daily in ASPEN. 
If you have any questions, please speak with your 

teachers about supports.  The nine weeks ends October 25! 
Here are instructions on accessing ASPEN!

For the month of November
TRIO program & Students

Services  will be hosting Career
Month! Check your Class
Google Classroom for all

updates. 

The VACRAO College Fair will
be held on November 3 at The

Dewey Gottwald Center. To
sign up, see Mr. White or your

School Counselor.

We are S.T.R.O.N.G. (Studious, Thoughtful, Resourceful, Organized, Nurturing, Genuine)
 The Student Services Department believes everyone E.A.T.S. (Employ, Enlist, Enroll, Attend, Transition, Succeed) 

Link to school counselor check-in

 Armstrong Student Services Website

Scholarships Link 

Instructions for access ASPEN

Group Counseling Form Link 


